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LNTM 01/18 

 
Removal of Oban (Connel) Airport Approach Buoys 

 
Connel Sound 

 
Mariners are advised that the 2 red airport approach buoys and associated booms, situated 
ESE of Ledaig Point on the northern shore of Connel Sound, have been removed (see chartlet 
below).   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
These airport approach aids will not be replaced, however anchoring remains prohibited 


